
March 27, 2020 

 

Message to CCC students about spring term fees and deadlines 

Clackamas Community College recognizes the many challenges our students 
are facing because of the impacts of COVID-19. We are working to remove as 
many of those obstacles as we can for you. The following are some changes 
to fees and deadlines for the upcoming spring term: 

• The college is waiving the $50 late registration. 
• The $30 deferred payment fee for students who have balances at the 

end of the second week will also be waived. 
• The deadline to drop and receive a refund has been extended to April 

19. 
• If you meet the prerequisites and a course is not full, you can register 

without instructor approval through April 5. 
• If you are currently on a wait list or a course is full, you will need 

instructor permission to register. 

Please know that Enrollment Services and Student Services staff members 
are available remotely in case you need our help. For more information about 
CCC’s response to COVID-19 and resources available to you, 
visit www.clackamas.edu/coronavirus. 

Chris Sweet 

Registrar, Clackamas Community College 
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